
 

                                                 

 

Announcement - Commentary on article 

 

Following a web article published on Monday 11/12/2017 on the website www.euro2day.gr 

under the title “Tensions remain, restructuring plan still pending”, the company ELLAKTOR 

would like to inform the investment community that the restructuring plan is under 

development.  

Regarding the rest of the press report, the Company would like to assure you that, in case of any 

event whose disclosure is reasonably expected to affect the price of its shares, it shall proceed 

to a relevant announcement, with responsibility and diligence, in line with its established 

practice. 

 

Kifissia, 12/12/2017 


